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Each Contracting Party reserves the right, however, to
refuse to recognize, for the purpose of flightS over its own
territory, certificates of competency and licences granted
to its own nationals or rendered valid for them by the other
Contracting Party.

2, If the privileges or conditions of the licences or cer-
tificates referred to in paragraph 1 above, issued by the
aeronautical authorities of one Contracting Party to any
person or designated airline or in respect of an aircraft
operatîng the agreed services on the specified routes should
permit a difference from the standards established under the
Convention, and which difference bas been filed with the
International Civil Aviation Organization, the aeronautical
authorities of the other Contracting Party may request
consultations in accordance with Article 13 of this Agreement
with the aeronautical authorities of that Contracting Party
with a view to satisfying themselves that the practice in
question is acceptable to them. Failure to reach a satis-
factory agreement in matters regarding flight safety will
constitute grounds for the application of Article 3 of this
Agreement.

Article 9

1. There shaîl be fair and equal opportunity for the
designated airlines of both Contracting Parties to operate
the agreed services on the specified routes.


